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In the Sep/Dec issue of Notornis (Volume 58: Parts 3&4), the location of the Ornithological Society of New 
Zealand AGM and Conference was erroneously reported as taking place in Wanganui. The conference in 
fact was held in Lower Hutt, Wellington, New Zealand on 2 June 2011. The mistake is entirely the fault of 
the editor and he apologises to the organisers of the conference for this error.
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